
O I L C O N S E R V A T I O N COMMISSION 
P. O . B O X 871 

SANTA F E , NEW MEXICO 

November 11, 1958 

Mr. Oliver Seth 
Seth, Montgomery, Feder ic i L Andrews 
P . O . Box S28 
Santa F e , New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Seth: 

On behalf of your client, Shell Oil Company, we enclose 
two copies of Order K-1272 Issued November 5, 1958, by the Oil 
Conservation Commission in Ca.se 1536, which was heard on 
October 22nd at Santa F e before an examiner. 

Very truly yours. 

A. L . Porter, J r . 
Secretary - Director 

bp 
E n d s . 


